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Notice of Possible Quorum - Dunn Co. PRD Public Hearing

	                May 19, 2015 NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM - Dunn Co. PRD Public Hearing on various proposed text
amendments to the Co. Zoning Ord., including standards of Agri-Tourism in Gen. Ag. Dist., clarification of Utilities,
standards for livestock in R-1 Dist., and text changes to Intensive Ag Dist., Room 058, Government Center, at 8:30 a.m. A

quorum of Town Board members may be present to gather information; no town business will be conducted nor action taken at this

meeting by the board.   

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

